
 % 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

96.6% 

Morpurgo 

27.5/30 

! ! 

Don’t forget we are 

a nut free school as 

we have children 

who have allergies!  

(let’s  leave them 

for the squirrels) 

 

 
30th November 2018 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 98% 99% 93% 93% 90% 92% 99% 97% 
Lates 2 8 5 11 5 5 1 6 

Well done Rowling Class! 

! 

 

Morpurgo! 

New 
Attendance 
Procedures 

We would like 
to make you 
aware of the 
new school 

procedure for 
children who 

have 
unexplained 

absences from 
school.  

There have been 
public cases in 
the past where 

schools have not 
chased up the 
reasons as to 

why children are 
off of school. It 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Vritika and 
Daisy-Mae 

Blake 
Milan and 
Lennion 

Donaldson 
Aiden P and 
Vinnie 

Dahl 
Angel and 
Jaycee 

Morpurgo 
Lacey H and 
Alex 

Kipling 
Sienna an 
Michael D 

Rowling Ella and Mia 

Rosen 
Josh and 
Mysha 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have been working hard to find the perimeter of shapes in Maths and in English, 
they have completed their diary entries using the Iron Man story.  
Year 4 – have been looking at the character of Holly from Varjak Paw and have begun 
planning a narrative told from her perspective. In Maths, they have been looking at the 
measurements of length, converting millimetres, centimetres and metres into 
each other, they have also begun looking at perimeter. This week has also seen Year 4 
putting the final touches to the Lower School Christmas production. It's looking really 
good even if we do say so ourselves! 
Year 5 – have been learning how to multiply by two digit numbers in Maths and writing 
diary entries in English. They have also been making Greek pots and Morpurgo Class 
performed their class assembly about their class author, Michael Morpurgo. 
Year 6 – have been beavering away creating Christmas themed merchandise to sell at 
the FISA Christmas fayre tomorrow, please come over to upper school to see what we 
have created! In lessons, they have continued learning about fractions in Maths and have 
started a new Power of Reading text called Varmints, which they are enjoying 
immensely. 
 
 

Christmas Lunches 
Don’t forget to order you child’s Christmas lunch for 12th December! 
Don’t worry if you haven’t got the letter, you can still order until this 

evening, Friday 30th November by clicking here! 
Please complete the form even if your child is bringing a packed 
lunch that day so we can make sure every child is accounted for. 

Reminder: you will not be able to order lunch on the day. 
 

Family Maths Games Night! 
We would like to thank all of the Families 

who attended our first Maths Games night 
on Friday 23rd November 2018 - it was a 
huge success! During the evening, there 

were a selection of traditional and maths 
based games which were enjoyed by the 

adults and children alike. Refreshments of 
tea, coffee and hot chocolate were laid on to 
ensure that it felt just like a cosy family time! 
All of the food was made here, by our lovely 
pupils from the vegetables we have grown as 

part of our healthy eating initiative.  

Bag2School! 
Thank you to 

everyone who 
donated to our 
Bag2School day 
this week, we 

raised a brilliant 
£114 for the 

schools, just from 
a quick tidy up 
and clear out! 

Now that’s 
rewarding! 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeBDdD_vAzPQK-f6imn5lLBHfXpae9pV3giH1hL61fQBn50EA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeBDdD_vAzPQK-f6imn5lLBHfXpae9pV3giH1hL61fQBn50EA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeBDdD_vAzPQK-f6imn5lLBHfXpae9pV3giH1hL61fQBn50EA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/maths-family-fun-night
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Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 

Year 5 Greek Day 

Lower School Choir 

Concerts 

Upper School Choir 

Concerts 

Junior and Infant School 

Update 

Dahl Class Swimming 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Don’t forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to   
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be 

 charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have 

been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most 

circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform 

us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of 

their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm. 

P4C - Question of 

When does a human 
being first begin to 

think?? 
 

Date Event 

1st 
Dec 

FISA Christmas Fair 
at IVJS, 12-3pm 

4th 
Dec 

Years 3 and 4 
Christmas 
Production, from 
1.30pm 

4th 
Dec 

Book Fair Starts! 
From 3.15pm 

5th 
Dec 

Years 3 and 4 
Christmas 
Production, from 
6.30pm 

6th 
Dec 

Yr 5 Greek Day! 

12th 
Dec 

Christmas Lunch 

13th 
Dec 

Carol Concert,  St 
Peters Church from 
6pm 

14th 
Dec 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

  

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was given 
to the teacher of the week, 

Miss Booth for always helping, 
and being a huge help with 

the production! Superwoman! 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to; 

Daisy O’HD, 
Miles C and 

Austin! 
 

FISA Christmas Fayre 
We can’t wait to see everyone tomorrow for the 

FISA Christmas Fayre!  
It will be held here, at the Iver Village Junior 
School between 12pm and 3pm. We will be 

opening the school playground for parking so 
we would like to remind everyone walking to 
use the pedestrian gate opposite the school 

reception as our car park will be in constant use 
and not suitable as a walk way. 

Our Year 6s have been making some pretty 
special things to sell at the fayre. 

US Netball Update 
On Monday, IVJS competed in a netball 

tournament held at Stoke Poges Primary School. 
There were five other schools competing in this 

tournament from all over Bucks. IVJS played 
against Stoke Poges drawing 2-2 and then lost to 
St Peters 4-2 in their second group game. After 

those games IVJS competed in a third place play 
off against Butlers Court, who were tough 

opponents. IVJS battled away but ended up 
losing 3-0 so finished fourth out of six schools. 
Not bad for our first go at it! Well done to all 
nine children who played in the freezing cold 

and thank you to Mrs Fowler for her help with 
transport and support! 

Flu Vaccines  
This week, the school nurse team came in to 

administer the flu vaccines to our year 3,4 and 
5s.  

This was an opt in only vaccine, the information 
was sent to parents via text message as the opt 

in was online only. 
If your child missed out, the school nurse team 
are running catch up sessions by appointment 
only. To book an appointment, please contact 

the school reception for the School Nurse 
Team’s number to arrange an appointment. 

 

Lower School Production Tickets 
We have sent out the link for Lower School 

Production tickets. We are offering 1 ticket for 
the Year 3 parents and 3 tickets for Year 4 

parents for each performance. This is due to the 
capacity of our hall and we would like to make 

sure that each year, the children acting are able 
to bring as many family members as possible. 

This will be the same next year when our 
current Year 3s are the stars! Tickets are £2 each 

Click here for the details. 
 

Morpurgo Class Assembly 

A huge well done to Morpurgo Class who 
performed a fantastic assembly based of their 

class author, Michael Morpurgo! 
They shared and acted out fun facts about his 
life including that he loved Mozart but has to 
write in silence! They also performed a Fresh 

Prince style rap to summarise his life. 
 

Last Day Of Term 
We would like to remind everybody that school 
finishes at 3.15pm as normal on the last day of 

term. There will be no Bluebells club that evening 
so we will need children to be picked up from 

their classrooms at the end of the day at 3.15pm. 
 

We would like to remind everyone to 
bring water in their water bottles for 

the classroom, not juice! 
 

Book Fair! 
The Book Fair is back here next week, from 
Tuesday 4th December. The fair will be open 

each night after school from 3.15pm and again 
from 4.15pm after clubs (4pm on Friday). 

Come down and have a look, you might find 
your next favourite book! 
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